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My Life in the Red Army
A charismatic yet notorious character, Sepp Dietrich the man is
impossible to separate from Sepp Dietrich the General, who was awarded
twenty-four different honors during his service to the Nazi party and
was known for his devotion to his men as he led them through some of
the fiercest fighting in the war. In this extensively researched book,
historian Charles Messenger attempts to discover the truth about this
sparsely documented man, painting a vivid picture of the aggressive
war and politics under the Third Reich. From Dietrich’s humble
upbringing and his eventual rise to General, to his dissatisfaction
with Hitler’s leadership and the trials he faced after the war,
Dietrich remains a mysterious figure in history.

The Complete War Memoirs of Charles de Gaulle
The memoir of the creator of Doctor Who and a legend in British and
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Canadian TV and film A major influence on the BBC and independent
television in Britain in the 1960s, as well as on CBC and the National
Film Board in Canada, Sydney Newman acted as head of drama at a key
period in the history of television. For the first time, his
comprehensive memoirs Ñ written in the years before his death in 1997
Ñ are being made public. Born to a poor Jewish family in the tenements
of Queen Street in Toronto, NewmanÕs artistic talent got him a job at
the NFB under John Grierson. He then became one of the first producers
at CBC TV before heading overseas to the U.K. where he revitalized
drama programming. Harold Pinter and Alun Owen were playwrights whom
Newman nurtured, and their contemporary, socially conscious plays were
successful, both artistically and commercially. At the BBC, overseeing
a staff of 400, he developed a science fiction show that flourishes to
this day: Doctor Who. Providing further context to NewmanÕs memoir is
an in-depth biographical essay by Graeme Burk, which positions
NewmanÕs legacy in the history of television, and an afterword by one
of SydneyÕs daughters, Deirdre Newman.

Panzer Destroyer
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Hitler's Gladiator
Willow Figure skating was supposed to be my whole world. But one
unlucky injury and now I’m downbut I’m definitely not out. I just need
to rehab—a boatload of rehab—and who’d have thought I could do it on
the boys’ hockey team? Of course, the infuriatingly hot captain of the
team seems to think I’m nothing but sequins and twirls. What’s a girl
to do but put him in his place? Game on. Brodie Hockey is my whole
world. I’ve worked my tail off getting my team in a position to win
the championships—hopefully in front of major college scouts, too—so
what’s a guy to do when a figure skater ends up as our new goalie? Of
course, the distractingly sexy skater thinks I’m nothing but a
testosterone-laced competitive streak. And surely she’s only biding
her time to heal, then she’s gone. Game over.

The War Memoirs of Charles de Gaulle: no. 2. Salvation,
1944-1946; documents. Translated by Joyce Murchie and Hamish
Erskine
Diary of a Red Devil
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A junior officer in the Red Army provides one of the richest and most
detailed memoirs of life and warfare on the Eastern Front, from his
combat training in early 1942 until the surrender and occupation of
Germany.

Memoirs of Benvenuto Cellini
Red Road From Stalingrad
Extremely rare (possibly the only) book-length account of a Soviet
penal unit in World War II Gritty, intense style conveys the brutality
of war on the Eastern Front Composed of convicts--soldiers who
conducted "unauthorized retreats," former Soviet POWs deemed
untrustworthy, and Gulag prisoners--the Red Army's penal units
received the most difficult, dangerous assignments, such as breaking
through the enemy's defenses. So punishing was life in these units
that officers in regular formations threatened to send recalcitrant
troops to penal battalions. Alexander Pyl'cyn led his penal unit
through the Soviets' massive offensive in the summer of 1944, the
Vistula-Oder operation into eastern Germany, and the bitter assault on
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Berlin in 1945. He survived the war, but 80 percent of his men did
not.

Stepping Stones
This is the extraordinary story of Vasily B. Emelianenko, the veteran
pilot of one of the Soviet Unions most contradictory planes of WWII 
the I1-2. This heavily armoured aircraft was practically unrivalled in
terms of fire power, but it was slow to manoeuvre and an easy target
for fighters. I12 had to attack enemy flak columns at extremely low
altitudes, which led to enormous tolls both in equipment and
personnel.

Penalty Strike
Hero of the Soviet Union Dmitriy Loza has carefully crafted his World
War II experiences with U.S.-provided Sherman tanks into a highly
readable memoir. Between the fall of 1943 and August 1945, Loza fought
in the Ukraine, Romania, Hungary, Czechoslovakia, and Austria. He
commanded a tank battalion during much of this period and had three
Shermans shot out from under him. Loza's unit participated in such
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well-known combat actions as the Korsun-Shevchenkovskiy Operation, the
Jassy-Kishenev Operation, and the battles for Budapest, Vienna, and
Prague. Following the German surrender, Loza's unit was sent to
Mongolia, where it participated in the arduous trek across the Gobi
Desert to attack the Japanese Kwantung Army in Manchuria. This is the
first available detailed examination of the Red Army's exploitation of
U.S. war matiriel during World War II and one of the first genuine
memoirs available from the Russian front. Loza also provides firsthand
testimony on tactical command decisions, group objectives and how they
were accomplished, and Soviet use of combat equipment and
intelligence. Only after the collapse of the USSR and concomitant
relaxing of prohibitions against publication of materials related to
the Lend-Lease Program there could this account be made available
Dmitriy Loza served as an instructor at the Frunze Academy after the
war, retiring in 1967 with the rank of colonel. He resides in Moscow.
James F. Gebhardt, now a defense contractor at Fort Leavenworth, is a
Vietnam veteran. He is the author of Blood on the Shores: Soviet Naval
Commandos in World War II.

Red Star Airacobra
"Arguably the finest account of sniping during World War II." – Adrian
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Gilbert, author of Challenge of Battle. "Undoubtedly literature’s most
remarkable account of sniper action." – Charles W. Sasser, former US
Army Special Forces soldier and author of One Shot–One Kill Lyudmila
Pavlichenko was one of the most successful – and feared – female
snipers of all time. When Hitler launched Operation Barbarossa in June
1941 she left her university studies to join the Red Army. Ignoring
offers of positions as a nurse she became part of Soviet Russia’s
elite group of female snipers. Within a year she had 309 confirmed
kills, including 29 enemy sniper kills. Renowned as the scourge of
German soldiers, she was regarded as a key heroic figure for the war
effort and, in 1942, on Stalin’s personal orders, she travelled as
part of a Soviet delegation to the West, fundraising in Canada, Great
Britain and the USA. Dubbed ‘Lady Death’, she spoke out about gender
equality in the Red Army and made the case for the USA to continue the
fight against the Nazis in Europe. The folk singer Woody Guthrie wrote
a song about her exploits – ‘Miss Pavlichenko’ – and she visited the
White House, where she formed an unlikely but long-lasting friendship
with Eleanor Roosevelt. In November 1942 she visited Coventry and
accepted donations of £4,516 from Coventry workers to pay for three Xray units for the Red Army. She also visited a Birmingham factory as
part of her fundraising tour.
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Red Star Against The Swastika
The day after Vasiliy Krysov finished school, on 22 June 1941, Germany
attacked the Soviet Union and provoked a war of unparalleled extent
and cruelty. For the next three years, as a tank commander, Krysov
fought against the German panzers in some of the most intense and
destructive armored engagements in historyincluding those at
Stalingrad, Kursk and Knigsberg. This is the remarkable story of his
war. As the commander of a heavy tank, a self-propelled gun -a tank
destroyer-and a T-34, he fought his way westward across Russia, the
Ukraine and Poland against a skillful and determined enemy which had
previously never known defeat. Krysov repeatedly faced tough SS panzer
divisions, like the SS Leibstandarte Adolf Hitler Panzer Division in
the Bruilov-Fastov area in 1943, and the SS Das Wiking Panzer Division
in Poland in 1944. . Krysov was at Kursk and participated in a
counterattack at Ponyri. The ruthlessness of this long and bitter
campaign is vividly depicted in his narrative, as is the enormous
scale and complexity of the fighting.Honestly, and with an
extraordinary clarity of recall, he describes confrontations with
German Tiger and Panther tanks and deadly anti-tank guns. He was
wounded four times, his crewmen and his commanding officers were
killed, but he was fated to survive and record his experience of
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combat. His memoirs give a compelling insight into the reality of tank
warfare on the Eastern Front.

Memoirs of a Revolutionist
Mansur Abdulin fought in the front ranks of the Soviet infantry
against the German invaders at Stalingrad, Kursk and on the banks of
the Dnieper. This is his extraordinary story. His vivid inside view of
a ruthless war on the Eastern Front gives a rare insight into the
reality of the fighting and into the tactics and mentality of the
Soviet army. In his own words, and with a remarkable clarity of
recall, he describes what combat was like on the ground, face to face
with a skilled, deadly and increasingly desperate enemy.

A Memoir of the Life and Labors of Francis Wayland
Many books have been written about the Second World War and the
majority of them either concentrate on a particular battle, campaign
or unit. Individual accounts are certainly in a minority and those
from the lower ranks even more scarcer. Helion and Co Ltd are
therefore pleased to announce the publication of Diary of A Red Devil.
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It relates the war time experiences of a young man, Albert Blockwell
from the northeast of England, who in February 1940 was called up for
service with the Army. Initially conscripted into the Royal Army
Ordnance Corps and trained as a vehicle mechanic, he was then posted
in March 1940 to a prewar Territorial unit - The 7th Kings Own
Scottish Borderers, then a home defense unit based near London. His
diary is a most interesting account of a young vehicle mechanic who
also had to learn to be a infantry soldier. Albert remained with this
unit for all his wartime service, later going to the Shetland Islands
when the 7th KOSB were part of OSDEF (Orkney and Shetlands Defence
Force). Then in late 1943 much to their surprise the unit was posted
to Lincolnshire to become the third infantry unit in the 1st
Airlanding Brigade then in the process of returning from Italy with
the rest of the 1st Airborne Division. Swapping their glengarries for
red berets Albert and his comrades had to adapt to their new way of
getting to war by glider. The diary continues with a down to earth
account of the highs and lows of the next few months. Then in
September 1944 Albert flew to Holland on Operation Market-Garden and
his account (written in PoW camp) describes the savage nine days
fighting at Arnhem from the slit trench level. Taken prisoner on the
last day his account then describes the spartan life in PoW camp
without pulling any punches. Sadly Albert died in 2001 but his diary
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survived and his daughter Maggie Clifton together with help from two
published 'Arnhem' authors have edited a unique account of the
fighting at Arnhem from the front-line soldier's perspective. Key
sales points: Unique personal account of the formation of Britain's
airborne forces and their epic actions during Operation Market Garden,
The diary is supplemented by extensive annotations from acknowledged
Arnhem expert Niall Cherry providing additional information relating
to the units and individuals mentioned in Albert's diary, Features a
large number of rare photographs and documents.

Red Partisan
Evgeniy Mariinskiy, a Soviet fighter ace and Hero of the Soviet Union,
shot down 20 enemy planes in aerial combat over the Eastern Front
between 1943 and 1945. He frequently engaged enemy fighters and
bombers, shot down many but was himself shot down several times. This
is his extraordinary story. His vivid inside view of the ruthless war
in the air on the Eastern Front gives a rare insight into the reality
of fighting and tactics of the Red Army Air Force. In his own words,
and with a remarkable clarity of recall, Evgeniy Mariinskiy describes
what combat was like in the air, face to face with a skilled, deadly
and increasingly desperate enemy. The reader can follow his career
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from an unskilled novice who has just arrived at his regiment through
to him becoming an ace, and Hero of the Soviet Union, under the
leadership of experienced commanders. The terrifying moments of
action, engagements with enemy fighters, forced landings, nervous
strain before attacks, loss of comrades and everyday life of pilots all these aspects of a Soviet fighter pilot's experience during the
Great Patriotic War are brought dramatically to life in his memoirs.
In his memoirs Mariinskiy describes tactics which enabled him to have
an upper hand in dogfights against experienced German pilots. The
grand strategy of the campaigns across the Eastern Front is less
important here than the sequence of engagements that were the
firsthand experience of the author. It is this close-up view of combat
that makes Evgeniy Mariinskiy's reminiscences of such value. Key sales
points: A gripping and superbly readable memoir of the war in the air
over the Eastern Front 1943-45, penned by a Hero of the Soviet Union
and air ace credited with 20 victories / Covers the author's full
aviation career including training and his initial experiences over
the front, as well as his increasingly successful combat with a
skilled enemy / Evgeniy Mariinskiy served with the 129th Guards
Fighter Regiment 1943-45, undertaking 210 sorties, participating in 60
air-to-air engagements and shooting down 20 enemy aircraft. In 1945 he
was awarded the Gold Star of Hero of the Soviet Union.
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Goodbye, Transylvania
Boris Bogachev's highly readable account of life as a young platoon
commander during the Great Patriotic War of 1941-45 makes for a
fascinating read. The son of a Soviet military commissar, Bogachev
volunteered to fight as soon as reached the age of seventeen. Life in
the Red Army was harsh, with food shortages, inadequate equipment and
fear - not only of the well-armed enemy ahead, but also of the triggerhappy political officers behind. Bogachev fought in many campaigns
throughout the war, including the 15-month Rzhev salien "meat-grinder"
which resulted in huge Soviet losses. On three occasions he was
threatened with execution. Three times he was wounded. Determined and
resourceful, he managed to obtain papers authorizing him to have his
wounds treated in hospital, but instead smuggled himself aboard a
train to travel across Russia to visit his family in Kazakhstan before
returning to the front. Boris Bogachev, who retired from the Soviet
army in 1984 as a much-decorated colonel, tells his story of the hell
that was the Eastern Front with freshness and candor. He vividly
conveys the wide gap between ideology and reality in Stalin's Russia,
the warm camaraderie among those who fought the Nazis and his horror
at the inhumanity of war.
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Mark's memoirs of Jesus Christ: a commentary on the Gospel
according to Mark
Through the Maelstrom
Adventures in My Youth
SEE BACK COVER.

Memoirs of Sir Walter Scott
Rare memoir of Eastern Front combat by a frontline artillery officer
in the Red Army Details on Stalingrad, Kursk, and other harrowing
battles with the Germans Candid opinions about superiors and political
officers Captures all the horrors of fighting in this brutal theater
of World War II

Winter Storm
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The Memoirs of Alexander Herzen
For The Motherland! For Stalin!
"A powerful, revealing story of hope, love, justice, and the power of
reading by a man who spent thirty years on death row for a crime he
didn't commit"--

Commanding the Red Army's Sherman Tanks
Memoirs of Sir Henry Havelock
The epic Second World War battles between Nazi Germany and the Soviet
Union are the subject of a vast literature, but little has been
published in English on the experiences of ordinary individuals civilians and soldiers - who were sucked into a bitter conflict that
marked their lives forever. Their struggle for survival, and their
resistance to the brutality of the invaders in the occupied
territories, is one of the great untold stories of the war, and that
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is why Nikolai Obryn'ba's unforgettable, intimate memoir is of such
value. The author vividly recalls the German advance, being taken
prisoner, the horrors of the prison camps and his escape, his
experiences fighting behind German lines as a partisan, and the world
of suffering and tragedy he saw around him. His perceptive,
uncompromising account gives a memorable insight into the everyday
reality of war on the Eastern Front.

Trona, Bloody Trona
A gripping first-person memoir of soldierly sacrifice, heroism and
fierce combat against numerically superior Soviet forces during World
War II, by a charismatic Belgian writer and politician turned Waffen
SS front-line infantryman. In a laudatory review appearing in an
official US Army Department magazine, US Army Brigadier General John
C. Bahnsen wrote: "The pace of the writing is fast; the action is
graphic, and a warrior can learn things from reading this book. I
recommend its reading by students of the art of war. It is well worth
the price." Here is the epic story of the Walloon Legion, a volunteer
Belgian unit of the World War II pan-European SS force, as told by the
legendary figure whose unmatched frontline combat experience and
literary talent made him the premier spokesman for his fallen
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comrades. Captures the grit, the terror and the glory of Europe's
crusade against Communism in absorbing prose. Includes fascinating
first-person descriptions of Hitler, Himmler and other Third Reich
personalities. Degrelle vividly describes how he and his comrades
endured danger, privation and torrents of shot and shell -- on the sunbaked steppes of Ukraine, at the foothills of the Caucasus, in the
depths of bone-chilling winter, through the stinking mud and the
flaming hell of Cherkassy, and across the rolling plains of Estonia
and the Pomeranian lake country. You'll learn what moved the 35-yearold Degrelle -- a brilliant intellectual and his country's most
colorful political leader -- to enlist as a private in the volun-teer
legion he himself organized to join with Third Reich Germany and its
allies in their titanic fight against the Bolshevik enemy."

War Memoirs of David Lloyd George
My Life in the Red Army chronicles 19-year old Fred Virski's
experiences as a soldier in the Russian military in the early years of
World War 2. With a wry tone rarely seen in a combat memoir, Virski
describes the hardships, the near-starvation rations, the inadequate
clothing for the frozen wastelands, and his tense interactions with
officers of the NKVD (secret police). He is wounded twice; earns a
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Medal of Valor; witnesses atrocities committed by both the Germans and
the Soviets; is branded a deserter; and somehow finds time to fall in
love more than once on his journey. A testament to the will of the
human spirit, My Life in the Red Army is a must read for fans of World
War 2 adventure.

Guns Against the Reich
The Eastern Front
Litvin's stark, candid memoir focuses on his more than two years of
service in the Red Army during its war with Germany. Originally
written in 1962 and recently revised through extended interviews
between author and translator, the result is a gripping account--in a
straightforward, matter-of-fact tone--of the trials and tribulations
of being a common Soviet soldier on the Eastern Front during World War
II.

In the Penalty Box
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Head of Drama
Memoirs of the Court of Prussia
Compilation of first-person German accounts from the battle of
Stalingrad.

800 Days on the Eastern Front
Stepping Stones is a joint memoir by two longtime participants in
movements for social change in the United States. Staughton and Alice
Lynd have worked for racial equality, against war, with workers and
prisoners, and against the death penalty. Coming from similar ethical
backgrounds but with very different personalities, the Lynds spent
three years in an intentional community in Northeast Georgia during
the 1950s. There they experienced a way of living that they later
sought to carry into the larger society. Both were educated to be
teachers—Staughton as a professor of history and Alice as a teacher of
preschool children. But both sought to address the social problems of
their times through more than their professions. After being involved
Page 20/25

Access Free Penalty Strike The Memoirs Of A Red Army Penal Company
Commander 1943 45 Stackpole Military History Series
in the Southern civil rights movement and the movement against the war
in Vietnam in the 1960s, both Staughton and Alice became lawyers. In
the Youngstown, Ohio, area they helped workers to create a variety of
rank-and-file organizations. After retirement, they became advocates
for prisoners who were sentenced to death or confined under
supermaximum security conditions. Through trips to Central America in
the 1980s, Staughton and Alice became familiar with the concept of
“accompaniment.” To them, accompaniment means placing themselves at
the side of the poor and oppressed, not as dispensers of charity or as
guilty fugitives from the middle class, but as equals in a joint
process to which each person brings an essential kind of expertise.
Throughout, the Lynds, who became Quakers in the early 1960s, have
been committed to nonviolence. Their story will encourage young people
seeking lives of public service in the cause of creating a better
world.

Memoir of Fleeming Jenkin ; Records of a family of engineers
; Weir of Hermiston, an unfinished romance ; The plays of
W.E. Henley and Robert Louis Stevenson ; Fables
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Sermons Second edition, with memoir of the author
The personal memoir of a Nazi soldier, from joining the German Army in
1941 through his time as a Panzer on the Eastern Front. Originally
written only for his daughter, Armin Schedierbauer’s Adventures in My
Youth chronicles his time as a solider during World War II. As an
infantry officer with the 252nd Infantry Division, German Army,
Schedierbauer saw four years of combat on the Eastern Front. After
joining his unit during the winter of 1942, he was wounded six times
and had firsthand experience of the Soviet offensives in the summer of
1944 and January 1945. While fighting in East Prussia, he was captured
by the Soviets and not released until 1947. Schedierbauer was only
twenty-one years old when the war ended, and his memoir recollects the
experiences he went through as a young man on the front.

Memoirs of the Crusades
Rare memoir of a foreigner serving with the Germans on the Eastern
Front. • Firsthand descriptions of combat at the siege of Budapest and
the final battle for Berlin in 1945 • Insights into what motivated
soldiers to fight for Nazi Germany • Copies of the out-of-print
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original edition are highly prized

The Memoirs of Admiral Lord Charles Beresford, Written by
Himself
The Sun Does Shine
Lady Death
Memoirs
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